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SHOW TRANSCRIPT

CONCORD, Mass. — Police have issued a warning to residents in Concord after several dogs were

attacked by coyotes this week.

Concord Police said between April 18-20, they received multiple reports of coyote attacks on dogs in the area

of Estabrook Woods.

Police said three separate incidents occurred where people, who
had their dogs off-leash, encountered a coyote near the

beginning of the trail on Estabrook Road.

Approximately 600 yards in and on the left hand side, people said their dogs approached what is believed to
be a coyote den containing pups. The adult coyote with them bit each of the dogs and followed the canines

until they left the area.
The coyote is described as medium to large in size, approximately 60 to 80 pounds.

The town's animal control officer contacted the Massachusetts Division of Fisheries and Wildlife, who said

the coyote is in its own habitat and people should stay away from the area.

Police are encouraging dog walkers avoid that section of Eastbrook Woods through May.



